Woodridge Escondido Property Owners Association Notice to the Members 2024 Board of Directors

July 22, 2024

The Annual Meeting for the Woodridge Escondido Property Owners Association was held Saturday, July 20, 2024. Seventy-nine (79) ballots were received. Inspectors of Elections were Barbara Gustafson, Mickey Medina & Holli Smith. Candidates running for the Board were Monette Dubin with nineteen (19) votes, Glenn Kalscheuer with fifty-nine (59) votes, Cata Ratiu with seventy-one (71) votes and Penny Thompson with fifty-eight (58) votes. Those elected to the Board of Directors were Glenn Kalscheuer, Cata Ratiu & Penny Thompson. The Revenue Ruling passed with 74 yes votes and 5 abstained votes.

After an organizational meeting, the new Board members are as follows:

President Glenn Kalscheuer

Vice-President Patrick Poling

Secretary Penny Thompson

Treasurer Cata Ratiu

Director @ Large Maura Perdue

Committee representatives were appointed as follows:

ARC Committee Maura Perdue

Maintenance Committee Patrick Poling, Glenn Kalscheuer & Cata Ratiu

Landscape Committee Glenn Kalscheuer & Penny Thompson

Thank you for your continued support!

Respectfully,

Susan Grant

Senior CID Manager, CMCA